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Attendance last week (2.2.24—8.2.24) 
 

(Whole School Target—97%) 
 

Barn Owls – 97.9% 
Hawk Owls-98.8% 
Eagle Owls– 96.4% 

 
Year to date (whole school)—96.56% 

CELEBRATING OUR CHILDREN’S SUCCESS 
 
Year 1 and 2 represented our school at the 
KS1 Gym event at Penryn Gymnastics Centre 
on Monday  afternoon.  Thanks to  
Mrs Desmond and Liz for helping with 
transport.  
 
We  have received the results and they came 
second in the non-club category, and against 
some much bigger schools too!  
 
Well done to you all!    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This term’s pupil progress meetings for 

parents will take place in the week  

beginning Monday 26th February and are 

a wonderful opportunity for you to  

discuss your child’s learning with their 

class teacher.  

 

These meetings will be face to face, in 

school, and the sign up sheets are now 

outside the classrooms. You 

can also call the school office 

to make your appointment. 

 

Teachers will try to keep to the timings, 

but we do appreciate your patience when 

meetings overrun.  

 

After school club lead 
 
Having passed the application deadline for the post of After 
School club lead, we are sorry to report that we did not  
receive any applications or expressions of interest.  
 
We plan to re-advertise after the half term break, but will 
ask once again for your help in sharing the details of the 
vacancy with your friends and family.  
 
If there is any interest, please ask them to get in touch with 
the school, there is no need to wait for the advertisement.  
 
Many thanks!! 

Morning drop off 
 
A polite request for our Barn Owls families. May we ask 
you to please wait until a member of staff is in the  
playground before allowing your child to walk down to 
the classroom, especially if you arrive a little early? 
 
This allows us to ensure that Miss Bird or Mrs Rowe are 
in the class to receive them.  
 
If you need an early drop off, (even if it is only 5 
minutes!) please use the breakfast club. Our minimum 
charge is £2.10. 
 
Please call if you need any further clarification.  

http://www.garras.cornwall.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

FOREST SCHOOL DATES  
 
The dates for the spring term are as follows:  
 
Barn Owls (09:00-12:00)  
Tue 20 Feb  
Tue 27 Feb 
Tue 26 Mar 
 
Hawk/Eagle Owls (all day) 
Tue 5 Mar    Year 5 Gwithian 
Tue 12 Mar   Year 4 Idless 
Tue 19 Mar  Year 6  
 
 
*Please note that these may be subject to 
change during poor weather and staff  
shortages, but we will keep you informed of 
any changes.  

DIARY DATES 

Fri 9 Feb Valentines Cake Sale 3pm 

Fri 9 Feb GAMES CLUB 3.15-4.15pm 

12-16 Feb HALF TERM 

Mon 19 Feb INSET DAY-school closed to pupils 

Tue 20 Feb Barn Owls Forest School 9-12 

Tue 20 Feb SPORTS CLUB 3.15-4.15pm 

Wed 21 Feb Y6 SATS Club 3.15-4.15pm 

Thu 22 Feb FILM Club 3.15-4.15pm 

Fri 23 Feb GAMES CLUB 3.15-4.15pm 

Mon 26 Feb Pupil Progress meetings this week 

Mon 26 Feb NO ‘DRAW IT’ Club today 

Tue 27 Feb Barn Owls Forest School 9-12 

Tue 27 Feb Cross Country Race 4 KS2 HCC 4pm (South Site) 

Tue 27 Feb SPORTS CLUB 3.15-4.15pm 

Wed 28 Feb Y6 SATS Club 3.15-4.15pm 

Thu 29 Feb FILM Club 3.15-4.15pm 

Fri 1 Mar GAMES CLUB 3.15-4.15pm 

Mon 4 Mar Y3/Y4 Girls Football League @ HCC 4.15-5.15pm 

Tue 5 Mar Y5 Forest School all day 

Tue 12 Mar Y4 Forest School all day 

More dates on the school website… 


